
         HALIFAX TOWNSHIP 
     BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

                       BUDGET ADOPTION MEETING MINUTES 
          DECEMBER 15, 2014                      
 

 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER - Chairman Bechtel called the meeting to order 

 at 7:02 pm followed with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

ROLL CALL - Supervisors Bechtel, Bruner, Paul, Schreffler and  

McBurney are present along with Secretary Wendy Wentzel.  Absent  

was Roadmaster Corey Stazewski.  Solicitor Bruce Warshawsky and 

Engineer Tom Wilson were not required to attend the Budget Adoption  

Meeting. 

  
PUBLIC PRESENT – Melinda Warfel has asked if the 
Township was considering moving any excess monies over for any 
projects in the new fiscal year.  She also inquired as to whether it 
was researched regarding a Deputy Tax Collector and if it was 
required that one be appointed.  Secretary Wentzel received a 
response from Janis Creason of the Dauphin County Treasurer’s 
Office and she stated that it was mandatory and that it doesn’t have 
to be a resident of the Township.  Flo Mallonee asked whether we 
can carry Liquid Fuels over from year to year.  That was confirmed.   
 
 
BUSINESS – Motion was made by Supervisor Bruner and 
seconded by Supervisor Paul to accept the 2015 Budget of the 
Halifax Township as advertised in the Upper Dauphin Sentinel.  
Vote called.  Motion carried  
5-0. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT – Motion made by Supervisor Bruner and 
seconded by Supervisor Paul.  Vote called.  Motion carried 5-0.  
Meeting was adjourned at 7:12 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Wendy M. Wentzel 
Secretary 


